Subject: Re: Merging Child and Household data for a new user of Stata
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Thu, 13 Apr 2023 12:07:12 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from Senior DHS staff member, Tom Pullum:

This specification would be 1:1. The child appears once in the KR file and once in the PR file.
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